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FACILITY PLAN APPROVAL

May 17, 2016

Mr. Raymond Turri, President
Woodridge Lake Sewer District
766 Riverside Avenue

Torrington, CT 06790
Re:  Facility Plan

CWF # 643-PG

Dear Mr. Turri:

The engineering report titled Regional Sewer Connection Project Facilities Plan Summary Report, date
May 9, 2016, prepared for Woodridge Lake Sewer District by Woodard & Curran and David Prickett
Consulting, LLC, has been reviewed by the Department of Energy and Environmental Protection (DEEP).
The Department concurs with the selection of the Regional Alternative which will convey untreated
wastewater from the district to the City of Torrington’s existing collection system.

In accordance with the requirements of Section 22a-482-3 of the Regulations of Connecticut State
Agencies, the report is hereby approved. This letter represents final approval of this document.

This APPROVAL does not relieve you of the obligation to obtain any other authorizations as may be
required by Federal, State or Local laws or regulations.

If you have any questions relative to this matter, please contact Ann Straut at 860-424-3137 or

ann.straut@ct.gov.
Sincerely, #
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"~ Denise Ruzicka
Director of Planning and Standards
Bureau of Water Protection and Land Reuse

cc: Ken Green, WLSD Planning Committee Chair (via e-mail)
Jim Mersfelder, WLSD (via e-mail)
Jay Sheehan, Woodard & Curran (via e-mail)
Dave Prickett, DPC (via e-mail)
Joe Wettemann, DEEP (via e-mail)
Hank Olszewski, DEEP (via e-mail)



